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Montevideo, June 7th, 2024
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IEEE Uruguay

To whom it may concern;

National Administration of Telecommunications of Uruguay
(ANTEL), fully supports and endorses the |IEEE Milestone Proposal for the technical
development, successful construction, and public operation of Telex Exchanges and
Packet Switching (URUPAC) carried out by Uruguayan engineers from 1977 to 1995,
which remained operational until 2012.

If the Milestone Proposal is approved by |IEEE, we authorize the
placement of a brass plaque (provided by |IEEE) in the entrance hall of our main
building; details toc be coordinated prior to the installation.

We appreciate your consideration of this proposal and look
forward to a positive response.

Sincerely,
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